
 
 
St. Brendan School 
4242 Brendan Lane 
North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 
440.777.8433 (p) / 440.779.7997 (f) 

 
 
Re: Kindergarten Assessment  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Kindergarten Assessment is a tool used to gather academic information on students entering Kindergarten.    The 
assessment provides a baseline of children’s knowledge and understanding on age-level, basic skills.  It is scheduled in 
March/April.  Appointments may be scheduled through the school office beginning in February.  
 
On or before the assessment day, parents should bring a copy of their child’s Birth Certificate and Certificate of Baptism 
to the school. There is no need to bring the Certificate of Baptism, if baptized at Saint Brendan Church.  
 
You will be given a questionnaire to complete that will provide us with background information on your child.  This 
allows us to get to know more about them.  
 
Additional information is available in the month of January, each year. 
 
Anchored in Faith, 
Miss Julie A. Onacila, M.Ed. 
Principal 

 

 

 


